
Notice of Nondiscrimination 
Westmont College does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, 
ancestry, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity, gender expression, age, disability, 
genetic information, medical condition, religion, marital status, military status, or veteran status 
in its admissions policies or in the administration of its educational programs, including 
scholarship and loan programs, athletic and other college-administered programs and activities, 
and employment. Inquiries regarding the obligations of Westmont College under Title IX of the 
Education Amendments of 1972 and other applicable nondiscrimination laws may be directed 
to: Chris Call, Vice President for Administration and Planning/Title IX Coordinator; telephone: 
(805) 565-6023; email: ccall@westmont.edu or to the Director, U.S. Department of Education, 
Washington, D.C. 20201.  


